Parkview Christian Childcare Center

PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP

From time to time we take pictures during school activities. We would like your permission to use these pictures on our website, in the school's newsletter, and/or on our bulletin boards. Pictures would be selected to highlight activities during school, our class environment, or special events. We will never reference your child by name or provide any specific information regarding your child. The pictures will only be used by Parkview Christian Childcare & Preschool to show the many ways our children can have fun while participating in school!

Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photos of your children:

Type of Use	Grant Permission	Decline Permission
Display in classroom		
For Artwork		
Display on facility's bulletin boards		
Display in facility's newsletter		
Display on facility's website		
Promotional materials		

Child/Children's Name(s) (PLEASE PRINT):	
I understand that it is my responsibility to update this form if I no longer wish to auth	norize one or more of
the above uses. I agree that this form will remain in effect during the term of my chil	d's enrollment.
Parent/Guardian's Name (PLEASE PRINT):	
	_
Parent/Guardian's Signature:	
	_
Date:	
For questions or concerns about this form, please feel free to contact the facility.	